[Provincial Candidate Name]
[Provincial Party]

Subject: Support for the Expansion of Highway 17 in Renfrew County
Dear [Provincial Candidate Name],
On behalf of [Business Name], I am writing to express our strong support for the expansion of Highway 17 in Renfrew County and to advocate for immediate action to move this project forward. As a business operating in the region, we recognize the significant impact that an improved transportation network would have on economic growth, safety, and overall community well-being.
Highway 17 is a crucial corridor for commerce, connecting businesses in Renfrew County to suppliers, customers, and markets across Ontario and beyond. However, the current two-lane configuration poses serious challenges, including traffic congestion, increased travel times, and safety hazards. These issues not only affect daily operations but also limit our ability to expand, create jobs, and contribute further to the local economy.
A four-lane expansion of Highway 17 would provide essential benefits such as:
· Improved road safety by reducing collisions and easing congestion.
· Enhanced transportation efficiency, allowing for better movement of goods and services.
· Increased economic opportunities by attracting new businesses, supporting existing ones and stimulating job growth.
· Strengthened emergency response times for first responders.
By investing in this critical infrastructure, the government would be directly supporting businesses like ours, ensuring the long-term prosperity of Renfrew County. We urge you to prioritize the expansion of Highway 17 and allocate the necessary funding and approvals to make this expansion a reality.
Sincerely,
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